

10.17.2023

Happy 23rd Annual Child Care Worker & Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day

Sent on behalf of TDSB Child Care Services

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Toronto District School Board, we would like to take a moment to express our sincere gratitude and recognition of the valuable contributions of you, our Child Care Partners, on the 23rd annual Child Care Worker and Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day. In alignment with the TDSB policy P022 Early Learning & Care, the work you do each day strengthens early education and care. Your ongoing dedication, skills, and commitment to this important work is a reminder of what can be accomplished in the Early Years community through your exceptional programs, and our ongoing partnership. Thank you for continuing to provide responsive and quality education and care to our school communities.

We invite you to visit the "Latest News" section of our public website or the "News for Staff" section on TDSBWeb on October 17, 2023, to see our public message and video, in celebration of YOU on this special day.

Happy 23rd Child Care Worker and Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day!

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board

Tel: 416-394-2072 ccs@tdsb.on.ca